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Commumty Co]lege Education That Works

August 21, 2024

RE: CAPTURE ENERGY - LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of the Capture Energy. Capture Energy was
low bid on a $150,000 concrete replacement project at the Oregon City Campus. While the work
is nearly complete (minimal site cleanup), we have found Capture Energy to be a solid company
with qualified and talented subcontractors. We have talked internally about the attributes we
have seen with Capture Energy and communicaticn, fairness and quality of work rise to the top.

We would be delighted to have Capture Energy work on any of campuses in the future. Please
contact me if you have any additional questions concerning Capture Energy and the work they
performed here.

Kind Regards

[

P. Robert Cochran, P.E.
Dean of Campus Services
503-594-6790
bobc@clackamas.edu




